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Dates for the Diary:

28 May: Senior Room Tour, Tralee.

10 June: Junior Room Tour, Sneem.

13 June, 7p.m: 6
th
Class Graduation and Sue Palmer’s Retirement Party. ALL parents,

pupils and family members of the school community are welcome.

Agreed Report from the Board of Management:

The proposed Autism Class will not open in September but remains under review for the

following academic year.

We would like to thank you Sue Palmer for all of her years of service to the school. We

are very grateful and wish her all the best for her retirement. Go raibh maith agat Sue.

First Holy Communion:

Congratulations to Aaron and Scarlett O’Sullivan, Erica, Tadhg and Dominic Harrington,

Róghan Kelleher and Imogen Kelleher! You did us all here in Cahir NS proud and we are

delighted you all had a great day. Rachel Funke has been a super supportive classmate

as well. Thank you to Ms. Lynch for all of her hard work and to Fr. George for a lovely

Mass.



Sports:

Our own 5
th
and 6

th
Class travelled to the National Basketball Arena, Tallaght for the

Jr NBA Festival of Fun. The children represented the New York Knicks and had an

opportunity to participate in drills and games. We travelled with pupils and teachers

from St. John’s NS and Lauragh NS.

Cailíní frm 2
nd
to 6

th
Class represented the school in camogie at the Pat Sheehan

Memorial Blitz in Spa GAA on 23 May. We are proud all who made the trip. Thank you to

Ms.Brosnan who has travelled to all sporting events throughout the year.

Scholastic Book Fair:

Thank you all for supporting the Scholastic Book Fair! The children really enjoyed

buying books and stationery. The school was rewarded €180 worth of books at the end

of the fair. These books will be covered over the summer months and will be on the

school shelves in September.

Swimming:

The last swimming session is on 4
th
June. The children from the Senior Room have really

enjoyed their time and we thank the Kenmare Bay for putting on the lessons.

Gardening:

We are working hard on our garden at the moment! Thank you so much to Stephanie

who gives so much of her time and effort to make the garden an enjoyable experience

for all.

Garda Síochána Visit

Garda Sergeant Jamie Cullen came to school today and discussed the Gardaí with all of

the pupils. Our Junior Room got an extra special treat of being arrested and trying on

the Garda uniform and hat.


